


















































































































































































































































ADMINISTRATIVE REPORT

Date: February 4, 2015 Date Presented: February 10, 2015
Prepared By: Peggy Greco Department: General Government
Subject: Asset Management Software

Enclosed are two quotes from companies providing asset management software.

City Wide worked very hard to present a proposal that would fit more comfortably within our budget restrictions.

They would take the information in the fixed asset module of our accounting software and set up our capital
assets within their software.

The main purpose and advantage of this software is the ability to easily set up and reference sections of roads
or buildings so that spot capital projects can be tracked and reported.  For example, a new roof on the
community centre would be set up as an asset on its own, rather than just added to the community centre
itself.

As these capital item specific projects are completed, they can be tracked in this software easily and imported
into the accounting software at the end of the year.

The reports that can be generated are easy to read and follow.

I know that Jocelyn Township has purchased this software, but have yet to go through the year-end process
with their accountants. However, the CAO finds the software very easy to work with.

The excel spreadsheet that we had set up in the past is very extensive (several work sheets), difficult to follow
and easy to make an error by entering a value where they is a formula in place.  One such error can affect
multiple worksheets.

I have not been able to contact the auditor to discuss his thoughts on this software as of the time of this report,
but will bring his comments to the meeting, if available by then.

Respectfully submitted,
Peggy Greco




















































